
From:                                             Crystal Caldera
Sent:                                               Thursday, June 19, 2025 9:17 AM
To:                                                  Saundra Passailaigue
Subject:                                         FW: Proposed Revisions to Short-term Rental Ar�cle
 
 
 
From: Be�y Heyl <be�y.heyl@leonvalleytexas.gov> 

 Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2025 7:23 PM
 To: Crystal Caldera <c.caldera@leonvalleytexas.gov>; Philip Campos

<philip.campos@leonvalleytexas.gov>
 Subject: Re: Proposed Revisions to Short-term Rental Ar�cle

 
Yes, I approve. I am seconding this item.
Betty Heyl
 
Get Outlook for iOS

From: Crystal Caldera <c.caldera@leonvalleytexas.gov>
 Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2025 5:58:31 PM

 To: Philip Campos <philip.campos@leonvalleytexas.gov>; Be�y Heyl <be�y.heyl@leonvalleytexas.gov>
 Subject: RE: Proposed Revisions to Short-term Rental Ar�cle

 
Ms. Heyl, I need in wri�ng that you are seconding this item.
 

From: Philip Campos <philip.campos@leonvalleytexas.gov> 
 Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2025 4:15 PM

 To: Crystal Caldera <c.caldera@leonvalleytexas.gov>; Be�y Heyl <be�y.heyl@leonvalleytexas.gov>
 Subject: Proposed Revisions to Short-term Rental Ar�cle

 
Crystal,
 
I would like to propose the attached revisions to the current Short-term Rental
articles. 
 
I would like this discussed at the next available City Council meeting. 
 
Thanks 
Philip 
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